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David Adams and Cheryl Willey, committee chairs for the Civic Improvement make it a point to place 

American flags around the Courthouse on Memorial and Independence day weekends. This year Cheryl 

did the honor for Memorial Day, but she and David will be unavailable for Independence Day.  Would 

YOU like to donate 15 minutes to place these flags for Independence week celebration?  Cheryl has the 

flags in her car. Reply to Kay and Cheryl clwilley16@yahoo.com 

HAVE YOU SIGNED UP FOR THE FUNDRAISER?  Be sure to sign up as Dorchester Garden Club 

✓  https://ironman.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/?id=76027  any day or time 

Our Scholorship committee has been busy choosing a College-bound student from both North Dorchester 

High School and Cambridge-South Dorchester High School. We need to have an executive decision to 

withdraw $1000 from our savings account in order to fund the second scholarship. This will be on our 

agenda at the Annual DGC Picnic, June 14 at the home of Jack and Helen Saum. 

 

Picnic Friday, June 14, 11:00am 

Home and Gardens of Helen & Jack Saum 

1 Sandy Acres Rd. Cambridge, Md 
Through the generosity of Helen and Jack Saum, DGC members have been invited to picnic at their 

outstandingly beautiful home.  Each year a tour of their gardens and home has been a joy and inspiration. 

Bring a dish to be shared and enjoy the camaraderie. On this occasion, we wil alsol recognize the 

members who have distinguished themselves by having the highest number of points for each award 

category. And who will be recognized as the Perennial Bloom award winner of $100? 

• Limited parking – please carpool 

• Members only please 

• You may bring one horticulture exhibit for an entry point – no judging will take place 

• “Bring one – Take one” Bring a labeled plant to share, and take one home of your choic 
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